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This redraft is based on instructions from Keith Reopele.  Please note that the
assessment in this draft is a new assessment and the funds would go to DNR for
mercury deposition studies and evaluation and monitoring activities.  Also, the redraft
instructions for s. 285.495 referred to several kinds of sources of mercury emissions.
One of the kinds of sources was “chlor–alkali plants”.  I have used a different way of
describing that kind of source based on a definition in the DNR rules, Wis. Admin. Code
NR 446.02 (7).

Please let me know if you have questions or other redraft instructions
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